
January 3rd, 1924

Bev. John MaoKay, D.D., 
Principal, Manitoba College, 
Winnipeg, Man,

My dear Principal
* I beg to acknowledge and to 

thank you for your letter of December 29th and 
for the information contained therein with re­
ference to the Robert Bruce Bursaries Fund.

When I have received statements 
from all the institutions benefittlng by this Fund 
I shall send a brief report to each.

Yours faithfully.


